
STATE OF COLORADO) 

    SS. 

THE TOWN OF SAN LUIS) 

 

 The Board of the Town of San Luis, upon duly given notice, held a special Meeting on the 20th of 
December 2020 A.D., via video conferencing due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) State of Colorado 
requirements. Mayor, Tiffany Gallegos, called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m. The following were 
present to wit: 

 Tiffany Gallegos, Mayor; Jessica Durgan, Trustee; Shantae Martinez, Trustee; Conrad Gallegos, 
Trustee; Julian Medina, Trustee; Susan Sanderford, Town Manager; Absent: Brian Valdez, Mayor Pro 
Tem; Roberta Romero, Trustee; Rebecca Romero, Town Clerk; Barbara Zollars, Town Attorney. 

Adoption of the Agenda 

Trustee, Shantae Martinez, moved to approve the adoption of agenda. Trustee, Julian Medina, 
seconded. Motion carried unanimously. 

I. Approval: Resolution 2020-13 – An Amendment to Resolution 2020-10 
Levying General Property Taxes for the Year 2021. 

Mayor, Tiffany Gallegos, presented to the Board Resolution 2020-13. A resolution amending 
Resolution 2020-10 Levying General Property Taxes for the year 2021.  



 

 



Trustee, Shantae Martinez, moved to approve Resolution 2020-10 an amendment to Resolution 
2020-10, Levying General Property Taxes for the Year 2021. Trustee, Jessica Durgan, seconded. Motion 
carried unanimously.  

II. Adjournment 

Trustee, Shantae Martinez, moved to adjourn @ 6:07 p.m. Trustee, Conrad Gallegos, seconded. 
Motion carried unanimously.  

    
 

 

 

 


